
Year 5/6: 97.4% Good! 

Year 3/4: 98.3% Well done! 

Year 1/2: 99.2% Fantastic! 

Reception  100% Outstanding! 

 

This weeks whole school attendance                      
98.6% Well done! 

Yearly school attendance to date: 
96% 

 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard for 
all schools. 

Poor attendance impacts negatively 
on your child’s potential and life 
chances.  

 

Dear Parents, welcome to this week’s news… 

A big thank you to the many families who were able to attend Open Evening this 
week. We hope that you were impressed by what you saw and heard. Please 
always remember to contact us if you have any questions or concerns about any 
aspect of your child’s learning.  

WORLD BOOK DAY Thank you so much to all of our wonderful parents who 
supported their children in dressing up yesterday. The children had a fun and 
informative day. Remember to sign your child’s reading record at least three 
times a week. 

Exciting news! 

This week we have had 6 brand new 65” interactive TV screens installed 
into every classroom.  The children and staff are so excited to have this 
amazing resource in their classroom to help support teaching and 
learning. 

Safeguarding Notice 

Please could we remind all parents of the consequences 

of allowing your child onto social media early. They will 

present as an adult well before they actually are 18. 

Please update details, privacy setting and talk to your 

children regularly about staying safe on line.  Please 

speak to a member off staff if you require any support or 

advice. 

New office email is changing to office@lingdale.org 

 

Attendance  

Just a reminder about the importance of keeping 
school informed about attendance.   In the event 
of absence please ring school before 9.30am.  If 
your child is in Nursery, please inform school of 
any absence.  If we have not heard from Nursery 
parents by 1pm, we will try to contact you.   Any 
child in Nursery with 100% attendance each half 
term will receive a play factory voucher. Thank you 
for your support .  

Dates for the diary: 

Last day of half term: Thursday 4th April 2019 

Return to school: Tuesday 23rd April 2019 

Red Nose Day Friday 15th March - £1  donation and 
wear red.  There will be activities and a cake stall 

Mother’s Day Assembly—Thursday 28th March for all 
EYFS Parents starts at 2.30pm. 

Science Family afternoon– Tuesday 19th March 19 1pm 

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards: Presented for Outstanding Attitude 

George Porritt - Mrs Jones 

Logan Mackenzie - Miss 
Stonehouse 

Emily Porritt- Mrs Crame 

Sonny Gowlans  - Mr Fairbridge 

 Evie Walsh- Mrs Norris 

Friday 8th March 2019 


